
 

 

COMMUNIQUE 
 

 

 

AUCTION OF FRUITS AT THE NWM 

 

All Users of the National Wholesale Market are hereby informed that the AMB has put at their disposal, 

a dedicated space (tent facility) for the auction of fruits. This facility will be available until further notice, 

exclusively on Tuesdays and Saturdays. 

 

Interested users are welcome to contact any NWM official for further information. 

Management 

17th January 2025 


